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Notice of Vote to Close Meeting 

 
By majority vote on January 5, 1995, the members of the 

Assassination Records Review Board determined that its board meeting 

scheduled for January 25, 1995 shall be closed to the public.  Board 

members voting to close the meeting were:  John Tunheim, Kermit Hall, 

William Joyce, and Anna Nelson.  Henry Graff did not participate in the 

vote as he was out of the country. 

 

The Board's vote to close the January 25 meeting to the public was 

based on the expectation that the Board will at that meeting review 

postponed records that were created by or in the possession of the Warren 

Commission and the House Select Committee on Assassinations.  The 

records expected to be reviewed and discussed at this meeting include 

material that has been postponed on grounds that its release could 

potentially cause an unwarranted invasion of personal privacy that 

outweighs the public interest in its disclosure.   

 

Persons expected to attend the January 25 meeting include: 

 

1. Assassination Records Review Board members Tunheim, Graff, Hall, 

Joyce and 

Nelson.   



 

2. Assassination Records Review Board staff members David Marwell 

(executive 

director), Sheryl Walter (general counsel), Jeremy Gunn (chief, 

research and 

analysis), Thomas Samoluk (press and public affairs officer), and Tracy 

Shycoff 

(administrator). 

 

3. National Archives and Records Administration staff member Steven 

Tilley (JFK 

Collection liaison). 

 

 

 

 

 

Dated: January 6, 1995 


